Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
I Box 938

200 Scotia Centre, (5102-50th Avenue)
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7
Fax : (867) 920 - 4761

October 11, 2001

To: Constance Maclntosh
Mandell Pinder Barristers and Solicitors

Re:  Oct. 11" Faxes
I have received three faxes from you today. The letter concerns two of them.

The first fax was submitted with regards to the Cameron Hills Drilling Project EA and was inresponse to the
Sept. 24" letter to the Review Board from Paramount. Regretfully, I am unable to accept this fax and have
it placed on the Public Registry. As stated in my Sept. 25® letter (see attached) to all EA participants, the
Review Board would be accepting comments based on Paramount’s Sept. 24 letter only until Oct. 2™, We
are now 9 days past this deadline. The Public Registry has already been closed and the Review Board has
made its decision on the Cameron Hills Drilling Project. The Report of Environmental Assessment will be
released soon.

The second fax that I received consisted of correspondence from your firm and the Ka’a’Gee Tu First Nation
to the Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board. I am uncertain as to why this correspondence was sent
to me and for which environmental assessment it was intended. Please clarify this matter.

Sincerely,

Joe Acorn

Environmental Assessment Officer

c.C. Allan Landry, Ka’a’Gee Tu First Nation
Chief and Council, Ka’a’Gee Tu First Nation

Vern Christensen Executive Director (867) 873-9029 exec@mveirb.nt.ca
Bridgette Larocque Finance and Administration Officer (867) 873-5257 faao@mveirb.nt.ca
Joe Acorn Environmental Assessment Officer (867) 873-9193 eao2@mveirb.nt.ca
Louie Azzolini Environmental Assessment Officer (867) 873-9189 eao1@mveirb.nt.ca
Roland Semjanovs Communications Officer (867) 873-9636 coff@mveirb.nt.ca

Web site www.mveirb.nt.ca



Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
I Box 938

200 Scotia Centre, (5102-50th Avenue)
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7
Fax : (867) 920 - 4761

Our File EA00-004
September 25, 2001

To: Distribution List

Re:  Paramount Resources Cameron Hills Drilling EA

On Sept. 14", the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (Review Board) requested a
response from Paramount Resources Ltd. to the Aug. 21 technical review submission from Mandell Pinder
Barristers and Solicitors.

Paramount provided their response to the Review Board on Sept. 24™. It has been or will be distributed to
each of the following organizations via fax or hand-delivery:

. Ka’a’Gee Tu First Nation

. Mandell Pinder

. Indian and Northern Affairs Canada

. Government of the Northwest Territories
. Fisheries and Oceans Canada

. Environment Canada

. Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board
. Natural Resources Canada

. National Energy Board

. Hay River Dene Reserve

. West Point First Nation

If any other EA participant wants a copy of Paramount’s response, please contact me at (867) 873-9193.
If any other EA participant wishes to submit comments to the Review Board based on the Sept. 24" letter
from Paramount, the Review Board will accept these comments until October 2™, 2001.

If you have any questions, please call me.

Sincerely,

%’02, O\MN\
Joe Acomn ,
Environmental Assessment Officer
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